
 

 

   

   

  

   

   

  

  

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we complete our first week of distance learning and head into the weekend for much 

needed rest and relaxation, I wanted to offer my sincere thanks for all of your effort and 

support as we transition to distance learning during these uncertain times. I also want to 

thank our students and teachers who have been taking on this new learning 

environment with passion, pride, and enthusiasm. Times like these offer me an 

opportunity to hear from and touch base with so many of you. Your feedback has been 

meaningful and your engagement is appreciated. Our program will continue to evolve as 

we respond to the current situation and learn from the educational plans that we 

implement. 

Later this afternoon, your building principal will be sending a message that references 

the next phase of our distance learning plan. We are eager to move forward with this 

work. I have heard many heart warming stories from our first week and know, despite 

the challenges we all face, our community will continue to excel in many ways. Enjoy 

the weekend. 

Matt Curtis 

Superintendent of Schools 


